
  

 

 

Join us for our  
SA Chapter 2019 State Conference! 

 
 
 
 

Feeling Good and Doing Well 
 

 

 
 

Your SA State Chapter is currently making plans for its  
2019 State Conference, so please save the date! 

 

Venue  University Senior College, Kintore Ave, Adelaide  
Date  Saturday 2 March 2019   

Program  8:30am registration. Conclusion 3:30pm  
  

Learn from expert keynotes and experienced workshop presenters 
who will share best practice as well as tips for  

embedding a Positive Education approach at your school.  
 

Registrations open soon 
 

Workshop abstract submissions are now open - please click here.  
Submissions close 14 December 2018 
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